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Women’s Championships’ Bowl for the Cure Week 

Because of the evolving situation with the USBC Women’s Championships schedule, the 

Bowl for the Cure Week celebration will be rescheduled to the 2021 tournament in 

Addison, Illinois.  

USBC thanks the survivors and participants who have supported the cause. Donation 

boxes will be available at this year’s tournament for those who wish to support the fight 

against breast cancer.  

Please email bftc@bowl.com with any questions.  

USBC Convention and Survivor Luncheon 

As you may have already heard, the 2020 USBC Convention has been postponed. Those 

currently registered for the Survivor Luncheon will remain on the registrant list; those 

not registered, but wanting to attend, will be able to register at a later date. The BFTC 

newsletter will continue to update you with information as the situation progresses. You 

can also follow USBC event updates at BOWL.com or 

BOWL.com/USBCCOVID19update.  

For any questions regarding the Survivor Luncheon, email bftc@bowl.com.  

Message from Bowl for the Cure and Susan G. Komen 

Bowl for the Cure realizes these are trying times for our community. There are many 

people who may be immune suppressed because of cancer treatment. Please know in 

this time of need there are resources available. Susan G. Komen has a helpline for 

those who cannot seek in-person care and Komen’s Treatment Assistance Program 

offers assistance to those in need. Your donations help fund these programs and many 

more: 

• Psychosocial support for patients and their families 

• Community grants 

• Research programs  

• Breast cancer education 

For those who have questions or need assistance, you can contact Komen’s helpline at 

1-877-GO-KOMEN (1-877-465-6636) or email helpline@komen.org. For more 

information regarding COVID-19 and breast cancer, click here.  

Survivor Highlight – Donna Angstead 

"I am sooo thankful that I actually found the 2cm lump, had a wonderful surgeon who 

was proactive, and I did not lose my breast! The tumor was removed and followed with 

oral medication, close follow-up, and radiation! I am so thankful for the good care and 

many prayers of loving friends who were such a source of strength & hope! It has been 

an honor to teach and encourage others.”  
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-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

If you have stories, memories, or words of 

encouragement you want to share with the community, 

we want to hear from you. You may even get a feature 

in the Bowl for the Cure newsletter! Please email 

bftc@bowl.com with the subject line “BFTC Highlight” 

or you can mail a letter to: 

United States Bowling Congress 
Attn: Bowl for the Cure 
621 Six Flags Dr. 

Arlington, TX 76011 
 
Click here if you wish to donate to the cause!  
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